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GIBRALTAR TEAM IN MALTA 
 
A team from the Gibraltar Museum composed of Professor Clive Finlayson and Drs 
Darren Fa and Geraldine Finlayson, will be in Malta next week at the invitation of the 
Superintendence of Heritage of the Government of Malta. The team have been 
invited on account of their expertise in prehistoric archaeology and the work they 
have been carrying out in Gibraltar. 
 
Part of the visit will be dedicated to visiting an archaeological excavation in progress 
in a cave site on the island of Gozo where the team will advise on the work being 
carried out. Part of the visit will be devoted to discussing a possible long-term 
collaborative project in which the “Gibraltar model”, which has been successfully 
applied to understanding the Rock as a prehistoric landscape, may be applied to the 
Maltese Islands. 
 
 

 
 
Note to Editors: For further information contact Marie Mosquera at the Gibraltar Museum on 
74289. Alternatively email museumpr@gibraltar.gi 
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